
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 
SEAFOOD INSPECTION PROGRAM 

This certifies that 

Peter Pan Seafood Company 
 

 

Located in 

Dillingham, AK 
is an 

Approved Establishment for the year 2023 
 

Which meets United States government regulations regarding the construction and maintenance of facilities and equipment, food safety 
and quality processing methods and controls, and employee practices in the production of fishery products for human consumption. 

This certificate is valid only if the company name above is listed on the following website: www.fisheries.noaa.gov/topic/seafood-commerce-certification 
 
 
 

  
Steven Wilson 
Chief, Seafood Inspection Program 


